North Brookfield Board of Health Minutes June 4th
Attending: Robert Locattelli, John Alphin, Trevor Bruso, Brain Tessier, Ethan Melad and Richard Lind
Trevor outlined the proposed Graduation ceremonies for the class of 2020. The ceremony will take place on June 12th weather permitting. Unanimous approval of the plan .
Brian agreed to work on establishing a ULINE account, so that we can get the items we need for recycling, large rolling bins.
Town beach is still in question we are waiting to hear from E. Brookfield.
Unanimous approval for buying Zoom online meeting platform. 
Ethan Melad has been elected to the BOH replacing Bob.
Report that town voting went well, we had volunteers wiping down surfaces.
There was a BLM protest, Mr. bruso went to distribute PPE, but all were masked.



